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Andrew:

I took a guess and thought that the issuance of admission receipts issued at the
discounted rates to bus companies would not go through the automated statewide
issuing system, or be issued by agents contracted by DNR.  I made this choice because
it could get complicated since there are 4 different daily rates for buses.  See. s. 27.01
(7) (f) 3. and 4. and (g) 3. and 4.  Also, if the bus company is buying daily receipts “in
bulk”, the receipts will not be able to have a date stamped on them since it is unclear
when the bus company would actually use them.

Also, in light of this timing issue, do you want to a period of validity for these receipts,
such as 6 months or a year?
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